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Our Shared Beliefs Are:

In a safe, welcoming learning environment, students and staff take risks and accept challenges, so they can do their best work.
Positive relationships promote academic, social, and emotional growth.

All students are capable of growing academically, socially, and emotionally through a personalized approach.
Developing positive character traits leads to productive and responsible citizens.

A collaborative and celebratory environment supports a sustainable culture.

Dear Parents,

Governor Bullock has advised all Montana K-12 school districts to close for a 
minimum of two weeks, starting Monday, March 16 through March 27. We will be in 
contact with you as more information becomes available to us through the state. 
This decision was not made due to any known Coronavirus cases in the schools, 
just to help slow the progress of the virus.

Respectfully,
Cal Ketchum
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